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ピンダイク&ルビンフェルドミクロ経済学 2 2014-11
コロンビア大 ハーバード大学 ニューヨーク大 mit 世界の名だたる大学で支持され続ける超ロングセラー ミクロ経済学の泰斗による実務家向けミ
クロ経済学基本書

Microeconomics 2001
for courses in intermediate microeconomics microeconomic theory price
theory and managerial economics the market leader in intermediate
microeconomics the book is well known for its coverage of modern
topics game theory economics of information clarity of its writing
style and graphs and integrated use of real world examples the book is
used in both economics departments and business schools and is well
received for its applied nature the emphasis on relevance and
application to both managerial and public policy decision making are
focused goals of the book it succeeds in showing how microeconomics
can be used as a tool for decision making

ミクロ経済学の基礎 2001-04
ていねいな説明で1歩ずつ理解する入門書

The Nature of the Nonprofit Sector 2021-05-27
the nature of the nonprofit sector is a collection of insightful and
influential classic and recent readings on the existence forms and
functions of the nonprofit sector the sector that sits between the
market and government the readings encompass a wide variety of
perspectives and disciplines and cover everything from andrew carnegie
s turn of the century philosophy of philanthropy to the most recent
writings of current scholars and practitioners each of the text s ten
parts opens with a framing essay by the editors that provides an
overview of the central themes and issues as well as sometimes
competing points of view the fourth edition of this comprehensive
volume includes both new and classic readings as well as two new
sections on the international ngo sector and theories about
intersectoral relations the nature of the nonprofit sector fourth
edition is therefore an impressively up to date reader designed to
provide students of nonprofit and public management with a thorough
overview of this growing field

Classification Societies 2018-09
this book presents a new theory of market and capitalism detailing its
key moments and general logic it is based on the distinction between
two market types the simple commodity market and the capitalist one in
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contrast to what is usually uncritically accepted disequilibrium and
imperfect competition are admitted here to be a functional norm of the
capitalist market the book also shows that equilibrium and perfect
competition are admitted to be a functional anomaly with crises
considered as the result of such an anomaly it details the general
principles and concrete measures of crisis proof policies and behavior

A New Theory of Market and Capitalism
2021-11-12
様々な法制度と法現象の分析にミクロ経済学理論を応用した新しいアプローチの研究方法である 法の経済分析 の入門テキスト ゲームの理論による説明
を拡充するとともに刑法の経済分析も新たに訳出

ミクロ経済分析 1986
マクロ経済学における超スタンダードなロングセラー テキスト第2巻 最新改訂版 経営手法の違いによる生産性への影響や 経済政策の不確実性が景気
に与える影響 金融危機後の新しい金融機関規制についてなど マクロ経済学における最新の研究成果も盛り込まれている

法と経済学 1997
this well known book on the subject has stood the test of time for the
last 35 years because of the quality of presentation of its text it
has become students favourite as it provides the latest theories
thoughts and applications on the subject with timely revisions to stay
up to date all the time since its first edition it has provided
complete comprehensive and authentic text on micro and macro aspects
of managerial economics it has now been revised thoroughly with added
interpretations of economic theories and concepts and their
application to managerial decisions new in the eighth edition summary
at the end of each chapter for quick recap one complete new chapter
several new sections some new important sections derivation of demand
curve with changing marginal utility of money and why demand curve
slopes downward to right expansion path of production and equilibrium
of multi plant monopoly theory of interest rate determination and
monetary sector equilibrium current foreign trade policy of india and
current role of the imf monetary policy and current scenario of csr in
india

マンキュー マクロ経済学 II 応用篇 2018-08
this volume in the swedish studies in european law series produced by
the swedish network for european legal studies heralds the new
harmonised regime of private enforcement of eu competition law in 2013
the commission issued a communication and practical guide to the
quantification of harm in antitrust litigation and a recommendation on
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collective redress in 2014 the long awaited directive on actions for
damages for infringements of eu competition law was finally adopted in
2016 the commission is expected to issue guidelines on the passing on
of overcharges this book examines these recent developments and offers
the perspectives of judges officials practitioners and academics with
a preface by judge carl wetter of the general court the book explores
five different themes in section one the main policy issues and
challenges are presented in section two the new regime is placed in
the bigger picture of recent eu law developments in section three the
nexus between private enforcement and transparency is investigated a
comparative perspective is offered in section four by looking into
private enforcement in five member state jurisdictions finally issues
relating to causation harm and indirect purchasers are explored in
section five

Managerial Economics, 8th Edition 2016-01-14
personalized and precision medicine ppm the targeting of therapies
according to an individual s genetic environmental or lifestyle
characteristics is becoming an increasingly important approach in
health care treatment and prevention the advancement of ppm is a
challenge in traditional clinical reimbursement and regulatory
landscapes because it is costly to develop and introduces a wide range
of scientific clinical ethical and socioeconomic issues ppm raises a
multitude of economic issues including how information on accurate
diagnosis and treatment success will be disseminated and who will bear
the cost changes to physician training to incorporate genetics
probability and statistics and economic considerations questions about
whether the benefits of ppm will be confined to developed countries or
will diffuse to emerging economies with less developed health care
systems the effects of patient heterogeneity on cost effectiveness
analysis and opportunities for ppm s growth beyond treatment of acute
illness such as prevention and reversal of chronic conditions this
volume explores the intersection of the scientific clinical and
economic factors affecting the development of ppm including its
effects on the drug pipeline on reimbursement of ppm diagnostics and
treatments and on funding of the requisite underlying research and it
examines recent empirical applications of ppm

Harmonising EU Competition Litigation
2019-04-22
ilmu ekonomi memiliki peran yang sangat penting dalam memahami
perilaku manusia dalam konteks pengalokasian sumber daya yang terbatas
untuk memenuhi kebutuhan yang tidak terbatas dengan memahami konsep
konsep dasar dalam ilmu ekonomi seseorang dapat lebih memahami
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dinamika yang terjadi dalam kegiatan ekonomi baik pada tingkat
individu keluarga masyarakat maupun negara

Economic Dimensions of Personalized and
Precision Medicine 2024-04-01
メジャー mlb やアメフト nfl バスケ nba など様々なスポーツの数多くのトピックを経済理論で解説

PENGANTAR ILMU EKONOMI 2012-08
this important new work offers a comprehensive and compelling account
of state aid law and policy and its application to the energy sector
clearly structured and offering meticulous detail and robust analysis
it is required reading for all practitioners in the field the volume
explores general questions from the definition of state aid to its
application in member states by national courts it also examines
questions of procedure questions of compatibility and state aid and
the eea it is an invaluable tool for lawyers policymakers and tax
professionals specialising in state aid law and energy law written by
a team of leading practitioners and academics in the field

スポーツの経済学 2018-02-22
while water is an increasingly scarce resource most existing methods
to allocate it are neither economically nor environmentally efficient
in these circumstances water markets offer developed countries a form
of regulatory response capable of overcoming many of the shortcomings
of current water management the debate on water markets is however a
polarized one this is mostly a result of the misunderstanding of the
roles played by governments in water markets proponents mistakenly
portrayed them as leaving governments for the most part out of the
picture opponents in turn understand commodification of water and
administration by public agencies as incompatible casado pérez argues
that both sides of the debate overlook that water markets require a
deeper and more varied governmental intervention than markets for
other goods drawing on economic theories of regulation based on market
failure she explains the different roles governments should play to
ensure a well functioning water market and concludes that only the
visible hand of governments can ensure the success of water markets
casado pérez proves her case by examining case studies of california
and spain to assess the success of their water markets she explores
why water markets were more extensively institutionalized in
california than in spain in the first ten years since their
introduction and how the role of governments in each case study
impacted water market operation this unique analysis of governmental
roles in water markets alongside qualitative studies of california and
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spain offers valuable guidance to understand environmental markets and
to face the challenges presented by water management in regions with
periodical droughts

State Aid and the Energy Sector 2016-12-19
a study of energy regulation in international trade law against the
backdrop of energy markets that have undergone radical change

The Role of Government in Water Markets
2021-07-15
in recent years the aim of research on aging has shifted from
prolonging life to fostering healthy and cognitively robust old age in
order to improve the quality of life of older people we need to better
understand cognitive aging as well as bodily aging health and
cognition in old age assembles the cream of research across varied
medical mental health and social disciplines and demonstrates how this
knowledge can lead to improved outcomes for older people the first
half of this expert volume discusses biomedical and life course
factors in aging particularly as they affect cognition and well being
in later life from there effective solutions are the focus
interventions and care programs to improve mental functioning and
general quality of life and current policy and practice ideas in
promoting healthy active and cognitively robust aging together these
diverse chapters offer a multi faceted approach to understanding and
modifying what was formerly the inevitable course of growing old a
sampling of the coverage how the aging process affects the immune
system occupational gerontology work related determinants of old age
health and functioning social behavioral and contextual influences on
cognitive function and decline lifestyle factors in the prevention of
dementia understanding long term care outcomes conventional and
behavioral economics social capital mental well being and loneliness
in older people for gerontologists sociologists social workers health
psychologists and others working to improve older people s lives
health and cognition in old age brings expertise versatility and
confidence to the table

Energy in International Trade Law 2014-07-14
this book examines the fundamental question of how legislators and
other rule makers should handle remembering and forgetting information
especially personally identifiable information in the digital age it
encompasses such topics as privacy data protection individual and
collective memory and the right to be forgotten when considering data
storage processing and deletion the authors argue in support of
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maintaining the new digital default that personally identifiable
information should be remembered rather than forgotten the book offers
guidelines for legislators as well as private and public organizations
on how to make decisions on remembering and forgetting personally
identifiable information in the digital age it draws on three main
perspectives law based on a comprehensive analysis of swiss law that
serves as an example technology specifically search engines internet
archives social media and the mobile internet and an interdisciplinary
perspective with contributions from various disciplines such as
philosophy anthropology sociology psychology and economics amongst
others thanks to this multifaceted approach readers will benefit from
a holistic view of the informational phenomenon of remembering and
forgetting this book will appeal to lawyers philosophers sociologists
historians economists anthropologists and psychologists among many
others such wide appeal is due to its rich and interdisciplinary
approach to the challenges for individuals and society at large with
regard to remembering and forgetting in the digital age

Health and Cognition in Old Age 2018-08-24
this book discusses and explains the economics of each stage of the
natural gas value chain including the economic impact of restrictions
rules and decisions that are ostensibly technical in nature as well as
commercially relevant contractual stipulations each chapter features
several real world examples illustrating the essential points natural
gas is broadly considered the leading conventional source of primary
energy complementing renewable energies utilization and offering a
highly flexible yet relatively clean fuel the worldwide natural gas
markets are expected to grow despite the fact that europe where a
degree of stagnation in natural gas consumption is being observed and
is expected to continue is not following this trend international
natural gas markets are becoming increasingly interdependent therefore
any analysis and discussion of natural gas markets at each level has
to have an international rather than national focus

Remembering and Forgetting in the Digital Age
2017-03-21
aquaculture the farming of aquatic animals and plants and other
seafood businesses continue to grow rapidly around the world however
many of these businesses fail due to the lack of sufficient attention
to marketing the seafood and aquaculture marketing handbook provides
the reader with a comprehensive yet user friendly presentation of key
concepts and tools necessary for aquaculture and seafood businesses to
evaluate and adapt to changing market conditions markets for
aquaculture and seafood products are diverse dynamic and complex the
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seafood and aquaculture marketing handbook presents fundamental
principles of marketing specific discussion of aquaculture and seafood
market channels and supply chains from around the world and builds
towards a step by step approach to strategic market planning for
successful aquaculture and seafood businesses this book is an
essential reference for all aquaculture and seafood businesses as well
as students of aquaculture the volume contains a series of synopses of
specific markets an extensive annotated bibliography and webliography
for additional sources of information written by authors with vast
experience in international marketing of aquaculture and seafood
products this volume is a valuable source of guidance for those
seeking to identify profitable markets for their aquaculture and
seafood products

Natural Gas: A Commercial Perspective
2016-09-26
this cutting edge book provides a thorough analysis of the
transposition of the rules of the eu damages directive examining their
impact on the enforcement of competition law and the victim s right to
full compensation it also studies the possible consequences of an
anticipated rise in civil damages actions in europe and how this in
turn may alter the effectiveness of the enforcement system

Seafood and Aquaculture Marketing Handbook
2021-12-09
this volume examines the role that airports play in economic
development and land values the regulation and economic efficiency of
airports airport pricing and competition and the role played by
airports in influencing airline operations and networks

The Impact of the Damages Directive on the
Enforcement of EU Competition Law 2017-10-03
ecolinguistics language ecology and the stories we live by is a ground
breaking book which reveals the stories that underpin unequal and
unsustainable societies and searches for inspirational forms of
language that can help rebuild a kinder more ecological world this new
edition has been updated and expanded to bring together the latest
ecolinguistic studies with new theoretical insights and practical
analyses the book presents a theoretical framework and practical tools
for analysing the key texts which shape the society we live in the
theory is illustrated through examples including the representation of
environmental refugees in the media the construction of the selfish
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consumer in economics textbooks the parallels between climate change
denial and coronavirus denial the erasure of nature in the sustainable
development goals creation myths and how they orient people towards
the natural world and inspirational forms of language in nature
writing japanese haiku and native american writing this edition
provides an updated theoretical framework new example analyses and an
additional chapter on narratives accompanied by a free online course
with videos powerpoints notes and exercises storiesweliveby org uk as
well as a comprehensive glossary this is essential reading for
undergraduates postgraduates and researchers working in the areas of
discourse analysis environmental studies and communication studies

The Economics of Airport Operations 2020-12-27
the book contains essays on current issues in social and political
sciences such as the issues of governance and social order social
development and community development global challenges and inequality
civil society and social movement it based community and social
transformation poverty alleviation and corporate social responsibility
and gender issues asia and the pacifi c are the particular regions
that the conference focuses on as they have become new centers of
social and political development therefore this book covers areas that
have been traditionally known as the social and political areas such
as communication studies political studies governance studies
criminology sociology social welfare anthropology and international
relations

Ecolinguistics 2017-12-01
ulrich bremer examines the internationalization process of german
public research universities extracts multiple expected factors of
impact from existing theory tests them against data and thus delivers
implications for research and practice strategy based international
partnerships specialization and university size represent most
relevant factors the complex interplay of strategy and leadership are
shown a framework for their assessment is provided and conclusions in
the fields of digitalization uncontrolled migration and growing
nationalism are drawn

Competition and Cooperation in Social and
Political Sciences 2018-05-08
business innovation driven by the advancement of technology has
dramatically changed the business landscape over recent years not only
in advanced countries but also in emerging markets it is expected that
business innovation could help achieve economic inclusion which has
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been a global initiative over the last decade creating opportunities
for all people to benefit from the economic development these
proceedings provide an outlet for discussing the importance of
business innovation especially in emerging countries in helping to
reach inclusive economies the papers cover the subject areas
management accounting finance economics and social sciences

Internationalization Strategies of German
Universities 2019-05-16
techniques to perform optimally learn more effectively get better
grades learn effectively perform optimally get better grades many
people think that they are not as good because great results are
reserved for the very intelligent the author of this book is proof of
the opposite from being an average pupil in elementary school olav
schewe went on to become a super student at some of the finest
universities in the world in this book he tells you everything you
need to know to succeed in your studies he provides techniques for
reading and memory and guides you through acing oral and written exams
super student is not only about discipline efficiency and taking
responsibility but also about motivation finding the right balance and
having fun while learning those who want to learn more effectively and
get better grades and how to be the best student without sacrificing
all their free time must read this olav shewe is an author learning
expert and public speaker from being an average student in school he
went on to win a fulbright scholarship earn straight a s as an
exchange student at university of california berkeley usa and graduate
with a distinction at the university of oxford uk olav is interested
in researching the relationship between learning techniques motivation
study habits personal beliefs and learning outcomes

Business Innovation and Development in Emerging
Economies 2019-10-17
measuring and managing the performance of a business is one of the
main requirements of the management of any organization this book
introduces new contexts and themes of application and presents
emerging research areas related to business performance measurement
and management it draws authors from all around the globe from a
variety of functional disciplines all of whom are working in the field
of business performance measurement and management thus resulting in a
variety of perspectives on performance measurement from various
functional areas accounting finance economics marketing and operations
management in a single volume
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Super Student 2014-10-02
covid 19 impacted economic activity in a way that hurt households
businesses industries and governments what followed immediately was a
period of high uncertainty and what s to come is still unknown
economists have a lot to learn from this point in history as different
countries have handled this very differently from others this book
journeys through what one emerging economy has done to attempt
recovery following immense disruption mexico s recovery following the
pandemic this volume offers empirical studies that trace the post
pandemic recovery period in mexico providing insight into what this
emergent economy went through and did after 2021 the first part of the
book examines macroeconomics such as tax collection and microeconomics
such as household income these chapters draw on policy and the actions
driving the economic recover in this emergent economy the second half
of the book focuses on what organizations can do to improve internal
governance as well as market success full of new conceptual and
empirical studies the book explains what it looks like to rebuild an
emerging economy it will appeal to economists economic scholars and
policymakers trying to make sense of the best ways to move forward
following intense period of economic instability

Business Performance Measurement and Management
2023-11-20
smallholder farmers cultivating in west african cities often lack
access to irrigation water and may use wastewater to irrigate their
fields particularly in the dry season wastewater contaminates
vegetables with pathogens so that local consumers are likely to be
exposed to health risks market data on consumers actual payments for
safety improved pathogen reduced vegetables are not available in west
africa as vegetables differing in safety levels are sold due to an
information deficit on the consumers side at a uniform market price
certification and repeated purchase experience may reduce these
information deficits for both market signals to be effective trust is
required this book analyses the role of trust in explaining consumers
maximum willingness to pay wtp for safe and certified safe food in a
hicksian framework this theory is tested using household data n 2 662
generated from contingent valuation surveys undertaken in tamale
ouagadougou bamenda and bamako the findings show that local consumers
are willing to pay substantially higher prices 40 to 160 for certified
safe vegetables they further suggest that trust in farmers and traders
reduces wtp and trust in certifying institutions increases wtp for
certified safe vegetables most wtps were found to be construct valid
they are therefore taken as trustworthy expressions of consumers
preferences for safety improved vegetables these results stress the
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need to introduce vegetable certification in west african cities

Creating Economic Stability Amid Global
Uncertainty 2021-11-08
health care costs represent a nearly 18 of u s gross domestic product
and 20 of government spending while there is detailed information on
where these health care dollars are spent there is much less evidence
on how this spending affects health the research in measuring and
modeling health care costs seeks to connect our knowledge of
expenditures with what we are able to measure of results probing
questions of methodology changes in the pharmaceutical industry and
the shifting landscape of physician practice the research in this
volume investigates for example obesity s effect on health care
spending the effect of generic pharmaceutical releases on the market
and the disparity between disease based and population based spending
measures this vast and varied volume applies a range of economic tools
to the analysis of health care and health outcomes practical and
descriptive this new volume in the studies in income and wealth series
is full of insights relevant to health policy students and specialists
alike

Trust and consumers' willingness to pay for
safe and certified safe vegetables in West
African citiesTrust and consumers' willingness
to pay for safe and certified safe vegetables
in West African cities. A comparative analysis
of Tamale, Ouagadougou, Bamenda and Bamako
2018-03-05
this book develops a liberal theory of justice in exchange it
identifies the conditions that market exchanges need to fulfill to be
just it also addresses head on a consequentialist challenge to
existing theories of exchange namely that in light of new harms faced
at the global level we need to consider the combined consequences of
millions of market exchanges to reach a final judgment about whether
some individual exchange is just the author argues that even if we
accept this challenge the effect of it is minimal for different
reasons normatively problematic collective market outcomes like
externalities monopolies violations of the lockean proviso inequality
and commodification do not pose particular problems to the justice of
market exchanges he outlines the various conditions a market exchange
needs to fulfill to be considered just from a liberal background and
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in light of the new harms ultimately he shows it is not the market
which is to blame if we want to tackle issues like global warming or
global economic injustice we should not blindly follow the intuition
that we best restrain and regulate markets commutative justice is
unique in its focus on justice in exchange rather than on end state
distributive justice and the way in which it addresses the new harms
we are facing today it will be of interest to researchers and advanced
students in philosophy politics and economics who are working on
questions of economic justice

Measuring and Modeling Health Care Costs
2020-02-17
in dieser arbeit wird ein integrativer datenbasierter ansatz zur
kosten und risikogerechten konfiguration globaler produktionsnetzwerke
anhand des iso risikomanagementprozesses entwickelt durch die
systematische identifikation und analyse von politischen und
geografischen risiken wird das ausfallrisiko sowie das schadensausmaß
relevanter standorte bewertet durch einbeziehung des managements wird
in einem geführten iterativen prozess eine zielkonfiguration
identifiziert

Commutative Justice 2019-10-31
this book investigates the impact of production input factors on the
market consumer and producer energy demand characteristics in 30
industrial sectors for south korea over the period 1980 2009 and for
japan over the period 1973 2006 with special emphasis placed on the
effects of ict investment on the demand for energy a dynamic factor
demand model is developed accounting for the adjustment costs that are
defined in terms of forgone output from current production it
addresses four key aspects of production and energy demand in
manufacturing first it establishes the various relationships between
different factors of production second it investigates whether the
energy demand in the industrial sectors in south korea would be
decreased or increased by substituting complementing with other input
factors such as ict capital and labor third it looks at sources of
growth in the industrial sectors through decomposing the divisia index
based total factor productivity tfp finally it provides appropriate
policy recommendations based on these findings the results of this
study may provide industrial sectors stakeholders and environmental
and industrial policy makers with a flexible model that has the
capacity to assess outcomes of various policies under certain
scenarios the factor demand methodology described in this book is very
advanced and up to date it can be used when teaching advanced graduate
courses and in empirically advanced research therefore it is highly
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relevant in both teaching as a main or supplementary text and in
particular as a reference handbook in conducting empirical research
the focus on ict effects on energy use makes this book an important
addition to the existing literature on industrial development

Konfiguration globaler Produktionsnetzwerke im
Spannungsfeld von Kosten- und Risikominimierung
2017-06-20
this book makes economic concepts more accessible to all those who
want to understand the logic behind economics and tries to go a step
further in explaining economic analysis and its usefulness to do so it
begins by analysing the economy the smallest and most detailed
perspective microeconomics once the criteria for the individual
economic decisions have been defined it will move on to analyse how
the economic activities of a country are measured and its main
economic problems at an aggregate level i e macroeconomics and
afterwards it gives greater dimension to the analysis moving the
macroeconomic analysis of a country to an analysis of the
international economy in short in order to reach our final analysis
and understand international economic relations we must first
understand how economic decisions are made at an individual level as
it is the sum of individual decisions that shape the global economic
structure

ICT Investment for Energy Use in the Industrial
Sectors 2020-07-22
get up to speed with the fundamentals of how electricity markets are
structured and operated with this comprehensive textbook presenting
coverage of key topics in electricity market design including power
system and power market operations transmission unit commitment demand
response and risk management it includes over 140 practical examples
inspired by real industry applications connecting key theoretical
concepts to practical scenarios in electricity market design and
features over 100 coding based examples and exercises with selected
solutions for readers it further demonstrates how mathematical
programming models are implemented in an industry setting requiring no
experience in power systems or energy economics this is the ideal
introduction to electricity markets for senior undergraduate and
graduate students in electrical engineering economics and operations
research and a robust introduction to the field for professionals in
utilities energy policy and energy regulation accompanied online by
datasets ampl code supporting videos and full solutions and lecture
slides for instructors
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The Analysis of Economic Environment 2024-05-31
how do market participants construct stable markets why do crises that
seem inevitable after the fact routinely take market participants by
surprise what forces trigger financial panics and why does uncertainty
lead to market volatility how do economic elites respond to financial
distress and why are some regulatory interventions more effective than
others social finance shadow banking during the global financial
crisis answers these questions by presenting a new economic
conventions based model of financial crises this model emerges from a
theoretical synthesis of several intellectual traditions including
keynesian epistemology hyman minsky s asset market theory economic
sociology and international relations theory social finance uses this
new paradigm to explain instability in the global shadow banking
system during the global financial crisis and it presents the results
of interviews with some of the world s leading investors who saw over
2 trillion in annual order flows and managed over 160 billion in
assets to provide first hand accounts of markets in crisis written in
accessible prose social finance will appeal to a broad audience of
academics policymakers and practitioners interested in understanding
the drivers of financial stability in the twenty first century

Optimization Models in Electricity Markets
2018-09-19
a clear grasp of economics is essential to understanding why
environmental problems arise and how we can address them now
thoroughly revised with updated information on current environmental
policy and real world examples of market based instruments the authors
provide a concise yet thorough introduction to the economic theory of
environmental policy and natural resource management they begin with
an overview of environmental economics before exploring topics
including cost benefit analysis market failures and successes and
economic growth and sustainability readers of the first edition will
notice new analysis of cost estimation as well as specific market
instruments including municipal water pricing and waste disposal
particular attention is paid to behavioral economics and cap and trade
programs for carbon publisher s web site

Social Finance 2016-01-05
this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 8th european
conference on parallel computing euro par 2002 held in paderborn
germany in august 2002 the 67 revised full papers and 55 research note
papers presented together with 6 invited papers were carefully
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reviewed and selected from 265 submissions the papers presented give a
unique survey of the state of the art in parallel computing research
ranging from algorithms software hardware and application in various
fields

Markets and the Environment, Second Edition
2002-08-21

Euro-Par 2002. Parallel Processing
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